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FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 13, 2007

TO: Honorable Kino Flores, Chair, House Committee on Licensing & Administrative Procedures 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3373 by Thompson (Relating to providing certain notices to be posted on the premises of 
alcoholic beverage retailers. ), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Alcoholic Beverage Code relating to providing certain notices to be posted 
on the premises of alcoholic beverage retailers. The bill would require individuals who hold an 
alcoholic beverage retailers license under Alcoholic Beverage Code, Chapters 25, 26, 28, 32, 69, or 71 
to display a warning about forced labor services. The bill would take effect on September 1, 2007. 

The Alcoholic Beverage Commission (TABC) states the fiscal impact would cost the state $29,217 in 
2008 and $6,073 in 2009 for printing, postage, and replacement of damaged notices to implement the 
provisions of the bill. It is assumed the TABC costs could be absorbed within the agency’s current 
appropriations and therefore would not result in a significant fiscal impact to the state.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 458 Alcoholic Beverage Commission
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